
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Issue 1    Newsletter           January/2013 

Next GACAANN 

meeting: 

February 4, 2013 

Coliseum Medical 

Center Macon, GA 

1100-1400 

Building C first floor 

 

Chapter 

membership dues: 

JANUARY 1 

$30/year 

$50/Two years 

$79/Three years 

Mail to:  

Jane Russell 

Secretary GACAANN 

426 Dorothy Court 

Warner Robins, GA 

31088 

We are very proud to announce that GACAANN 
Member James Carey RN from Macon Georgia was 
awarded the Georgia Neonatal Nurse of the Year 

award from the March of Dimes. 
 

Happy New Year! It is an honor to be part of such a 
talented, diverse group of nurses who value the 
opportunity to make meaningful contributions to 
the world around them. I look forward to working 
with our outstanding chapter who are dedicated to 
the field of neonatal nursing as we expound upon 
another year of continued education, networking 
and community support. It is with great honor and 
dedication to you, that I work to help lead our 
group this year.  
Sincerely, 
Barbara Smith Weaver 

Georgia Neonatal Nurse of the Year: James Carey 
RN 

Letter from the GACAANN President 

President: Barbara Smith Weaver 
cweaver@pstel.net 
President Elect: Tommie Burgin 
Tommieb97@gmail.com 
Secreatry: Lisa Robinson 
lisarobinson@hotmail.com 
Treasurer: Jane Russell 
dj_russell@cox.net 
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